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From: Jim DeMint <info@heritage.org>

Sent: Friday, December 23, 2016 10:27 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: The Constitution

Nikki, 

Next year will be really exciting for conservatives. 

We'll have a chance to repeal Obamacare, see a principled conservative appointed to the Supreme Court, and 

secure the border. 

And we'll also have a chance to rein in government and restore the vision the Founders laid out in the Constitution. 

Your year-end gift to Heritage will help make this vision a reality. Donate here: https://www.myheritage.org/stand-

with-heritage 

And when you make a year-end gift of $25 or more we will send you five pocket-size Constitutions for you 

to share with your family and friends. 

All Americans should have a copy of the Constitution. All of us -- and especially our children and grandchildren 

-- need to study our founding documents and learn how the Constitution has made America the freest, most 

prosperous nation in human history.    

Make your tax-deductible donation to Heritage before midnight on December 31 and get five pocket-size 
Constitutions. 

Donate now: https://www.myheritage.org/stand-with-heritage 

Thanks as always for your passion and dedication to the principles that made America great. 

Jim DeMint 

President 
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